

720 Santa Barbara Street Santa Barbara, CA 93101 Phone: 805.963.4338 TDD: 805.966.7734 SBUnified.org

March 19, 2019

Mr. Greg Levin

Sent via email:

Dear Mr. Levin,

On behalf of the Santa Barbara Unified School District's board and staff, thank you for your service to the Citizens' Bond Oversight Committee. Your Citizens' Bond Oversight Committee member term expired on March 13, 2019.

Santa Barbara Unified School District's Measures Q and R 2010 and Measures I and J 2016 Citizens' Oversight Committee bylaws state:

".... The Board may remove any Committee member for any reason, including failure to attend two consecutive Committee meetings without reasonable excuse or for failure to comply with the Committee Ethics Policy. ..."

Please be informed that since we have not heard of your desire to continue, the Committee will advertise for your replacement.

We look forward to the opportunity of working collaboratively with you once again in the near future.

Best regards,

Meg/Jet**t**é

Asst. Supt. Business Services